
  USA/Canada Forum     

September 15 – 17, 2016 
 

We are looking at getting a bus to take all interested Lions to the Forum in Omaha, Nebraska. 

We would leave at noon on September 14th arriving in Omaha that night between 9:00 – 10:00 

pm. The forum starts the next day and this way everyone will be well rested for the festivities 

planned for the forum.  
 

The cost of the bus will be $95.00 a person and that includes departing from Frazee, MN or 

Fergus falls, MN (we will be including stops along the route to pick up Lions from other 

Districts) and dropping off at the Hotels listed by the forum committee and pick up on Sunday 

morning starting at 8:00 am arriving back in Frazee at approximately 5:00 – 6:00 on Sunday 

afternoon.  
 

If you are interested in going to the forum and traveling by bus and enjoying the comradery of 

fellow Lions, please notify DG Jay as soon as possible so we can see if we can get enough 

interest so we can make this work. In order to secure a seat on the bus please send a $25.00 

deposit (non-refundable unless the bus is cancelled) to guarantee a spot on the bus. If we 

cannot get enough people signed up by May 15 we will have to cancel the bus. 
 

If you have never been to a USA/Canada Forum this is a perfect opportunity for you to learn 

more about Lions and have a lot fun doing it. This is going to be one of the closest forums to us 

for a while, so take advantage of going and not having to drive. 
 

We of course will have some fun and games on the way down. 
 

For more info or to get your name on the list contact;     

DG Jay Norby 

1021 5th Ave NW 

Perham, MN 56573 

(218)298-2140 

ljnorbs@eot.com 
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